The many organizations and activities which the student engineer
enters while at college continue to seek his interest after he has begun
to establish himself in the engineering world. As graduates of Armour
Institute ot Technology, many of us will find employment here in the
city ot our curricular training. Others will go to stations throughout
the country, and a few will find that their work leads them to foreign
lands. Close together or far apart, we need not allow our alliance to
weaken in the slightest degree. The Armour Alumni Association, the
Armour Engineer and Alumnus, and the annual CYCLE will each contribute
a part to strengthen the ties which have been made during these four
years, but each organization needs the support ot those who wish to
derive the benefits of continued union. Let us all remember that our
connection to Armour Tech has only begun, and that our alma mater can
continue to help us in obtaining steady advancement. Don't forget

Armour Tech and CHICAGO!

SETTISL L L

T L L

kg ;ﬁ;l[ll“’-
; g2 %8 .



